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Hello, Hunter Families!  

 

School is closed Monday for the Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday and Tuesday for a 

Teacher Workday. School begins on Wednesday. 

 

Families using GCS devices are reminded that they are responsible for the device and 

charger. A GCS device must be returned with a charger. If a device or charger is 

damaged or lost, a fee will be assessed. Families with students entering PreK in 

August 2021 may now submit applications through April 16th. Please see the Hunter 

website to learn how to apply. 

 

Finally, we are excited to congratulate Bryson Braxton as Hunter’s winner in the GCS 

Winter Break Reading Contest! We are proud of Bryson’s accomplishment.  

We look forward to seeing our students again on Wednesday. And remember, 

“Together We Can!” 

 

 


